
Week beginning Monday 30th March 

 

Hi 7LS families! 

Hope you have survived the first week of home schooling…. There are some very funny 
videos going around online featuring very frustrated parents around the world! 

We are all missing the children in our class so much and can’t wait till the day when we 
can see them again.  

I have put together some ideas for home learning which you might like to try out this 

week with your children. I hope you will find some of them useful…. But please don’t 

feel pressured to use these ideas, we totally understand how busy things must be. The 

ideas are there if they are helpful; just dip in and out if you do find yourself with some 
time on your hands.  

You will find the following ideas on our school website under: 

‘Home Learning/Subjects/Sensory Learning (PMLD)’ 

There are some Goldilocks themed activities for you to try out this week: 

- Goldilocks sensory story 

- Magic Porridge sensory play 

- Oats and Water sensory play 

- Porridge oats play dough 

- Porridge tasting experiment 
- Teddy bear toast 

Also, a relaxation/massage activity: 

- Touch and Communication Light and Sound  

I hope you will like them! 

 

If anyone has difficulty accessing these resources, or if you have any other questions you 

would like to ask me about home learning, please don’t hesitate to email me on my 

school email address: 

MBullivant@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk 

With all our best wishes, 

Melanie and the 7LS class team  
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